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  Ransacker Emmy Laybourne,2019-01-29 The
gripping, heart-wrenching companion novel to Emmy
Laybourne’s much acclaimed historical fantasy
Berserker. Rare powers. Precious metals. A final
showdown. 1886. The Hemstads possess supernatural
powers bestowed upon their family by the ancient
Norse gods. Now Sissel, the youngest at 16,
discovers her gift: she is a Ransacker. She can
find gold and other precious metals and pull them
to her. Hers is an awesome and dangerous gift.
Sissel and her siblings have been living
peacefully in a small town in Montana, trying to
blend-in and escape the violent events that haunt
them, but they’ve all been tricked—the handsome
young man courting Sissel is secretly a Pinkerton
spy, reporting to the man who wants to control
them, the Baron Fjelstad. Sissel’s beau is not the
only one interested in her new talents. She’s also
caught the attention of a local mine owner who’s
convinced Sissel has a lucky touch when it comes
to finding gold. With betrayal lurking around
every corner, Sissel must tread carefully.
Harnessing her powers could bring great fortune .
. . or cause the powerful Baron to come hunting
her and her siblings down for once and for all.
  Dual Transformation Scott D. Anthony,Clark G.
Gilbert,Mark W. Johnson,2017-03-28 Game-changing
disruptions will likely unfold on your watch. Be
ready. In Dual Transformation, Scott Anthony,
Clark Gilbert, and Mark Johnson propose a
practical and sustainable approach to one of the
greatest challenges facing leaders today:
transforming your business in the face of imminent
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disruption. Dual Transformation shows you how your
company can come out of a market shift stronger
and more profitable, because the threat of
disruption is also the greatest opportunity a
leadership team will ever face. Disruptive change
opens a window of opportunity to create massive
new markets. It is the moment when a market also-
ran can become a market leader. It is the moment
when business legacies are created. That moment
starts with the core dual transformation
framework: Transformation A: Repositioning today’s
business to maximize its resilience, such as how
Adobe boldly shifted from selling packaged
software to providing software as a service.
Transformation B: Creating a new growth engine,
such as how Amazon became the world’s largest
provider of cloud computing services. Capabilities
link: Fighting unfairly by taking advantage of
difficult-to-replicate assets without succumbing
to the “sucking sound of the core.” Anthony,
Gilbert, and Johnson also address the
characteristics leaders must embrace: courage,
clarity, curiosity, and conviction. Without them,
dual transformation efforts can founder. Building
on lessons from diverse companies, such as Adobe,
Manila Water, and Netflix, and a case study from
Gilbert’s firsthand experience transforming his
own media and publishing company, Dual
Transformation will guide executives through the
journey of creating the next version of
themselves, allowing them to own the future rather
than be disrupted by it.
  The DARPA Robotics Challenge Finals: Humanoid
Robots To The Rescue Matthew Spenko,Stephen
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Buerger,Karl Iagnemma,2018-04-09 The DARPA
Robotics Challenge was a robotics competition that
took place in Pomona, California USA in June 2015.
The competition was the culmination of 33 months
of demanding work by 23 teams and required
humanoid robots to perform challenging locomotion
and manipulation tasks in a mock disaster site.
The challenge was conceived as a response to the
Japanese Fukushima nuclear disaster of March 2011.
The Fukushima disaster was seen as an ideal
candidate for robotic intervention since the risk
of exposure to radiation prevented human
responders from accessing the site. This volume,
edited by Matthew Spenko, Stephen Buerger, and
Karl Iagnemma, includes commentary by the
organizers, overall analysis of the results, and
documentation of the technical efforts of 15
competing teams. The book provides an important
record of the successes and failures involved in
the DARPA Robotics Challenge and provides guidance
for future needs to be addressed by policy makers,
funding agencies, and the robotics research
community. Many of the papers in this volume were
initially published in a series of special issues
of the Journal of Field Robotics. We have proudly
collected versions of those papers in this STAR
volume.
  Berserker Emmy Laybourne,2017-10-10 Hanne and
her siblings flee Norway after her gift causes her
to commit murder, and on the American frontier
Owen, a cowboy, leads them toward their uncle who
may help them learn control.
  Dark State Charles Stross,2018-01-11 Dark State
is the second book in a thrilling series - set in
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the same world as Charles Stross' Merchant Princes
series. This book follows Empire Games. The time
for peace is ending . . . In the near future, one
America is experiencing its first technological
revolution – whilst in a parallel world, the
United States is a hi-tech police state. But both
timelines are poised for conflict. Miriam
Burgeson’s America is heading for civil war.
However, a high profile defection might avert this
crisis, if only Miriam and her agents can arrange
it in time. And Rita Douglas, rival US spy,
arrives during this turmoil. Rita’s world is
rocked when she realizes Miriam is her birth
mother, changing her own mission irrevocably. Then
her United States discovers yet another parallel
earth, and the remains of an advanced society.
Something destroyed that civilization, Rita’s
people are about to rouse it – and two worlds will
face the consequences.
  Crucible Troy Denning,2013 When Han and Leia
Solo arrive at Lando Calrissian's Outer Rim mining
operation to help him fend off a hostile takeover,
they join forces with Luke Skywalker to confront a
dangerous adversary with evil intentions and a
vendetta against Han.
  Pro Unity Game Development with C# Alan
Thorn,2014-05-29 In Pro Unity Game Development
with C#, Alan Thorn, author of Learn Unity for 2D
Game Development and experienced game developer,
takes you through the complete C# workflow for
developing a cross-platform first person shooter
in Unity. C# is the most popular programming
language for experienced Unity developers, helping
them get the most out of what Unity offers. If
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you're already using C# with Unity and you want to
take the next step in becoming an experienced,
professional-level game developer, this is the
book you need. Whether you are a student, an indie
developer, or a season game dev professional,
you'll find helpful C# examples of how to build
intelligent enemies, create event systems and
GUIs, develop save-game states, and lots more.
You'll understand and apply powerful programming
concepts such as singleton classes, component
based design, resolution independence, delegates,
and event driven programming. By the end of the
book, you will have a complete first person
shooter game up and running with Unity. Plus
you'll be equipped with the know-how and
techniques needed to deploy your own professional-
grade C# games. If you already know a bit of C#
and you want to improve your Unity skills, this is
just the right book for you.
  Monument 14: Sky on Fire Emmy
Laybourne,2013-05-28 After repairing a school bus,
the group of survivors split in two, with one
group heading to the airport in hopes of reuniting
with their parents and saving their dying friend
and the other trying to rebuild the community they
lost.
  Learn Unity for 2D Game Development Alan
Thorn,2013-10-25 2D games are everywhere, from
mobile devices and websites to game consoles and
PCs. Timeless and popular, 2D games represent a
substantial segment of the games market. In Learn
Unity for 2D Game Development, targeted at both
game development newcomers and established
developers, experienced game developer Alan Thorn
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shows you how to use the powerful Unity engine to
create fun and imaginative 2D games. Written in
clear and accessible language, Learn Unity for 2D
Game Development will show you how to set up a
step-by-step 2D workflow in Unity, how to build
and import textures, how to configure and work
with cameras, how to establish pixel-perfect
ratios, and all of this so you can put that
infrastructure to work in a real, playable game.
Then the final chapters show you how to put what
you've already made to work in creating a card-
matching game, plus you'll learn how to optimize
your game for mobile devices.
  The Full Stack Developer Chris
Northwood,2018-11-19 Understand the technical
foundations, as well as the non-programming skills
needed to be a successful full stack web
developer. This book reveals the reasons why a
truly successful full stack developer does more
than write code. You will learn the principles of
the topics needed to help a developer new to agile
or full stack working—UX, project management, QA,
product management, and more— all from the point
of view of a developer. Covering these skills
alongside the fundamentals and foundations of
modern web development, rather than specifics of
current technologies and frameworks (which can age
quickly), all programming examples are given in
the context of the web as it is in 2018. Although
you need to feel comfortable working on code at
the system, database, API, middleware or user
interface level, depending on the task in hand,
you also need to be able to deal with the big
picture and the little details. The Full Stack
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Developer recognizes skills beyond the technical,
and gives foundational knowledge of the wide set
of skills needed in a modern software development
team. What You'll Learn Plan your work including
Agile vs Waterfall, tools, scrum, kanban and
continuous delivery Translate UX into code: grids,
component libraries and style guides Design
systems and system architectures (microservices to
monoliths) Review patterns for APIs (SOAP, AJAX,
REST), defining API domains, patterns for REST
APIs and more API goodnessStudy the various front-
end design patterns you need to know Store data,
what to consider for security, deployment, in
production and more Who This Book Is For New
graduates or junior developers who are
transitioning to working as part of a larger team
structure in a multi-disciplinary teams and
developers previously focused on only front-end or
back-end dev transitioning into full stack.
  Teach Yourself VISUALLY LinkedIn Lance
Whitney,2014-07-22 A complete visual guide to the
world's largest professional network Teach
Yourself VISUALLY LinkedIn is your guide to
becoming a part of the world's largest
professional network, with over 259 million users
across 200 countries and territories. Using full-
color screen shots, this visually rich guide
provides step-by-step instructions that show you
how to get the most out of the myriad tools and
features LinkedIn has to offer. The book is
organized for quick, easy navigation, and written
in clear, concise language that allows you to get
up to speed quickly. LinkedIn has become the
premier destination both for those seeking
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employment, and those looking to employ others. A
professional take on social media, the site allows
users to post resume-like profiles and network
with others in their fields, connecting with past,
present, and potentially future colleagues.
LinkedIn is growing at a rate of two users per
second, making it a major hub and networking tool
for those looking to establish, maintain, or grow
a professional network. This guide discusses the
purpose and benefits of LinkedIn, and shows you
how to set up a professional profile that will
stand out from the crowd. Topics include: Setting
up your account Adding endorsements and
recommendations Networking with colleagues Posting
status updates Showing off your strengths,
talents, and accomplishments is an important part
of networking, and interacting with others in your
industry is an excellent way to get your name out
there and make new contacts. LinkedIn facilitates
both, allowing you to broaden your reach without
leaving your desk. Teach Yourself VISUALLY
LinkedIn helps you get on board today.
  Fintech Pranay Gupta,T. Mandy Tham,2018-12-03
This extraordinary book, written by leading
players in a burgeoning technology revolution, is
about the merger of finance and technology
(fintech), and covers its various aspects and how
they impact each discipline within the financial
services industry. It is an honest and direct
analysis of where each segment of financial
services will stand. Fintech: The New DNA of
Financial Services provides an in-depth
introduction to understanding the various areas of
fintech and terminology such as AI, big data,
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robo-advisory, blockchain, cryptocurrency,
InsurTech, cloud computing, crowdfunding and many
more. Contributions from fintech innovators
discuss banking, insurance and investment
management applications, as well as the legal and
human resource implications of fintech in the
future.
  Making Software Andy Oram,Greg Wilson,2010-10-14
Many claims are made about how certain tools,
technologies, and practices improve software
development. But which claims are verifiable, and
which are merely wishful thinking? In this book,
leading thinkers such as Steve McConnell, Barry
Boehm, and Barbara Kitchenham offer essays that
uncover the truth and unmask myths commonly held
among the software development community. Their
insights may surprise you. Are some programmers
really ten times more productive than others? Does
writing tests first help you develop better code
faster? Can code metrics predict the number of
bugs in a piece of software? Do design patterns
actually make better software? What effect does
personality have on pair programming? What matters
more: how far apart people are geographically, or
how far apart they are in the org chart?
Contributors include: Jorge Aranda Tom Ball Victor
R. Basili Andrew Begel Christian Bird Barry Boehm
Marcelo Cataldo Steven Clarke Jason Cohen Robert
DeLine Madeline Diep Hakan Erdogmus Michael
Godfrey Mark Guzdial Jo E. Hannay Ahmed E. Hassan
Israel Herraiz Kim Sebastian Herzig Cory Kapser
Barbara Kitchenham Andrew Ko Lucas Layman Steve
McConnell Tim Menzies Gail Murphy Nachi Nagappan
Thomas J. Ostrand Dewayne Perry Marian Petre Lutz
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Prechelt Rahul Premraj Forrest Shull Beth Simon
Diomidis Spinellis Neil Thomas Walter Tichy Burak
Turhan Elaine J. Weyuker Michele A. Whitecraft
Laurie Williams Wendy M. Williams Andreas Zeller
Thomas Zimmermann
  Make Your Own Pixel Art Jennifer Dawe,Matthew
Humphries,2019-03-12 Make Your Own Pixel Art is a
complete, illustrated introduction to the creation
of pixel art aimed at beginners just starting out
right through to the experienced pixel artist
wanting to enhance their skills. Hand anyone a
pencil and paper and they can start drawing, but
it's just as easy to draw digitally using a
keyboard and mouse. With Make Your Own Pixel Art,
pixel artist Jennifer Dawe and game designer
Matthew Humphries walk you step-by-step through
the available tools, pixel art techniques, the
importance of shapes, colors, shading, and how to
turn your art into animation. By the end of the
book, you'll be creating art far beyond what's
possible on paper! Make Your Own Pixel Art will
teach you about: - Creating pixel art using the
most popular art software and the common tools
they provide - Drawing with pixels, including
sculpting, shading, texture, and color use - The
basics of motion and how to animate your pixel art
creations - Best practices for saving, sharing,
sketching, and adding emotion to your art With a
dash of creativity and the help of Make Your Own
Pixel Art, your digital drawings can be brought to
life, shared with the world, and form a basis for
a career in art, design, or the video games
industry.
  Savage Drift Emmy Laybourne,2014-05-01 Dean,
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Alex, and the other survivors of the Monument 14
have escaped the disaster zone and made it to the
safety of a Canadian refugee camp. Some of the
kids have even been reunited with their families
and are making tentative plans for the future.
Then, Niko learns that his lost love, Josie, has
survived ... For Josie, separated from the group
and presumed dead, life has gone from bad to
worse. Trapped in a terrible prison camp with
other exposed O blood types and traumatized by her
experiences,she has given up all hope of rescue.
Meanwhile, scared by the government's unusual
interest in her pregnancy, Astrid - along with her
two protectors, Dean and Jake - flees the camp to
join Niko on his desperate quest to be reunited
with Josie. In a stunningly fierce conclusion to
the Monument 14 trilogy, author Emmy Laybourne ups
the stakes even more for a group of kids who have
already survived the unthinkable. Can they do so
one last time? 'Monument 14 is raw, honest,
gritty, and full of emotionally taut storytelling.
I had to hug so many kittens after reading it that
the pet store asked me not to come back. Lish
McBride, author of Hold Me Closer, Necromancer
'Riveting' New York Times
  Cloud Computing Nikos Antonopoulos,Lee
Gillam,2010-07-16 Cloud computing continues to
emerge as a subject of substantial industrial and
academic interest. Although the meaning and scope
of “cloud computing” continues to be debated, the
current notion of clouds blurs the distinctions
between grid services, web services, and data
centers, among other areas. Clouds also bring
considerations of lowering the cost for relatively
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bursty applications to the fore. Cloud Computing:
Principles, Systems and Applications is an
essential reference/guide that provides thorough
and timely examination of the services, interfaces
and types of applications that can be executed on
cloud-based systems. The book identifies and
highlights state-of-the-art techniques and methods
for designing cloud systems, presents mechanisms
and schemes for linking clouds to economic
activities, and offers balanced coverage of all
related technologies that collectively contribute
towards the realization of cloud computing. With
an emphasis on the conceptual and systemic links
between cloud computing and other distributed
computing approaches, this text also addresses the
practical importance of efficiency, scalability,
robustness and security as the four cornerstones
of quality of service. Topics and features:
explores the relationship of cloud computing to
other distributed computing paradigms, namely
peer-to-peer, grids, high performance computing
and web services; presents the principles,
techniques, protocols and algorithms that can be
adapted from other distributed computing paradigms
to the development of successful clouds; includes
a Foreword by Professor Mark Baker of the
University of Reading, UK; examines current cloud-
practical applications and highlights early
deployment experiences; elaborates the economic
schemes needed for clouds to become viable
business models. This book will serve as a
comprehensive reference for researchers and
students engaged in cloud computing. Professional
system architects, technical managers, and IT
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consultants will also find this unique text a
practical guide to the application and delivery of
commercial cloud services. Prof. Nick Antonopoulos
is Head of the School of Computing, University of
Derby, UK. Dr. Lee Gillam is a Lecturer in the
Department of Computing at the University of
Surrey, UK.
  Enterprise Risk Management John R. S.
Fraser,Betty Simkins,2010-01-07 Essential insights
on the various aspects of enterprise risk
management If you want to understand enterprise
risk management from some of the leading academics
and practitioners of this exciting new
methodology, Enterprise Risk Management is the
book for you. Through in-depth insights into what
practitioners of this evolving business practice
are actually doing as well as anticipating what
needs to be taught on the topic, John Fraser and
Betty Simkins have sought out the leading experts
in this field to clearly explain what enterprise
risk management is and how you can teach, learn,
and implement these leading practices within the
context of your business activities. In this book,
the authors take a broad view of ERM, or what is
called a holistic approach to ERM. Enterprise Risk
Management introduces you to the wide range of
concepts and techniques for managing risk in a
holistic way that correctly identifies risks and
prioritizes the appropriate responses. This
invaluable guide offers a broad overview of the
different types of techniques: the role of the
board, risk tolerances, risk profiles, risk
workshops, and allocation of resources, while
focusing on the principles that determine business
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success. This comprehensive resource also provides
a thorough introduction to enterprise risk
management as it relates to credit, market, and
operational risk, as well as the evolving
requirements of the rating agencies and their
importance to the overall risk management in a
corporate setting. Filled with helpful tables and
charts, Enterprise Risk Management offers a wealth
of knowledge on the drivers, the techniques, the
benefits, as well as the pitfalls to avoid, in
successfully implementing enterprise risk
management. Discusses the history of risk
management and more recently developed enterprise
risk management practices and how you can
prudently implement these techniques within the
context of your underlying business activities
Provides coverage of topics such as the role of
the chief risk officer, the use of anonymous
voting technology, and risk indicators and their
role in risk management Explores the culture and
practices of enterprise risk management without
getting bogged down by the mathematics surrounding
the more conventional approaches to financial risk
management This informative guide will help you
unlock the incredible potential of enterprise risk
management, which has been described as a proxy
for good management.
  Beta Test Eric Griffith,2011-12 PUBLISHERS
WEEKLY: An unusually lighthearted apocalyptic
tale. Sam Terra is having a bad week. He lost
Molly, the woman he secretly loves, when she
vanished before his eyes at the exact same time
that ten percent of the inhabitants of Earth
disappeared. Naturally upset, Sam follows clues
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about the global vanishing with questionable help
from his friends including a misanthropic co-
worker and a childhood pal. When Molly reappears
in the body of a man during a night of monster-
laden devastation, Sam finally learns the truth.
Not just about her, but about the planet Earth and
the entire cosmos surrounding it. What we consider
mundane reality, others consider a game . . . and
not a very good one. The whole thing is about to
be shut down.
  The Everything Guide to Remote Work Jill
Duffy,2022-02-08 Discover the secret to being
productive and successful no matter where you are
with this essential guide to remote work. During
COVID-19, working from home became the new normal.
Now, both employers and employees find that the
remote work they were forced to adjust to may be,
well, better—financially, sustainably, and even in
terms of overall morale and productivity. But
working from home is not without its challenges.
It can be difficult to eliminate distractions,
strike a solid work/life balance, and maintain
social connections that are crucial in the
workplace. Whether you’re trying to find and land
a job from the comfort of your home, learning to
manage a virtual team, or dream of living a
digital nomad lifestyle, The Everything Guide to
Remote Work has everything you need to be
successful. You’ll learn to optimize your own
workplace culture, whether it’s in your home
office or a constantly changing backdrop. So
whether your company continues to work remotely
full time or you only have to go to the office a
few days a week, you’ll be armed with all the
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tools you’ll need to make the most out of this new
lifestyle.
  Handbook of Research in Educational
Communications and Technology M. J.
Bishop,Elizabeth Boling,Jan Elen,Vanessa
Svihla,2020-09-21 The 5th edition of the
prestigious AECT Handbook continues previous
efforts to reach outside the traditional
instructional design and technology community to
the learning sciences and computer information
systems communities toward developing a
conceptualization of the field. However, given the
pervasive and increasingly complex role technology
now plays in education since the 1st edition of
the Handbook in 1996, the editors have reorganized
the research chapters in this edition to focus on
the learning problems we are trying to solve with
educational technologies, rather than to focus on
the things we are using to solve those problems.
Additionally, for the first time this edition of
the Handbook reflects our field’s growing
understanding of the importance of design
scholarship to inform practice by including design
case chapters. These changes for this edition of
the Handbook are intended to bring educational
technology research into the broader framework of
educational research by elaborating on the role
instructional design and technology plays as a
scholarly discipline in addressing education’s
increasingly complex issues. Provides
comprehensive reviews of new developments in
educational technology research and design
practice. Includes concrete examples to guide
future research and practice in the ways emerging
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technologies can be used to solve educational
problems. Contains extensive references furnished
to guide readers to the most recent research and
design practice in the field of instructional
design and technology.
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